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babcock & WilCOX--.

NNFD RESEARCH LABORATORY

ia McDermott company - P.O. Box 11165 -
'

Lynchburg, VA 24506 1165
(804) 522 6000

December 4, lg gt g ] p 2 | [$
,

i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
ATIN: Stewart Ebneter, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, N.W.
Atlanta, GA 30323

Reference: 1. Letter from J. P. Stohr to R. E. Tetrault, dated FebruaryJo, 1988. 1

{'

2. Telephone conversations between A. Gooden (NRC) and C. C.
-

Boyd (B&W) concerning NRC Inspection No. 90-03.

Gentlemen:

The Babcock & Wilcox company, Naval Nuclear Fuel Division Research Labo--ratory, is providing advance notification of our planned remedial
er.ergency drill as addressed in the references. ,

Our upcoming emergency drill will be scheduled for the week of January
,{

21, 1991. Complete drill scenario information and simulation data as
requested in the referenced letter will be submitted -at a latter date.
If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact ra at (804)

..

522-5753. t
'

Very truly yours,
3

BABCOCK.& WILCOX
NNFD Research Laboratory
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Charlie C. Boyd, Jr.
.

' Licensing & Compliance Officer-
jhc
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